
   Announcement 
 
 
June 29, 2016 
 
 

Minister of Finance Mike de Jong announces the appointment of Drew McArthur as 
Acting Information and Privacy Commissioner for B.C. 

 
VICTORIA—Minister of Finance Mike de Jong has announced the appointment of Drew 
McArthur as Acting Information and Privacy Commissioner for B.C., effective July 6, 2016.  
 
Drew McArthur has served for the past six years as a member of the Commissioner’s 
External Advisory Board.   
 
For more information about the appointment, visit https://news.gov.bc.ca/11426  
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